
Box 390 Nolsoa.B.C. 
January 30th 1952 

r 
Dr.F.C.Buekland 
1403 Royal Bank Building 
Vancouver,B.C. 

Dear Frank; 

Am forwarding t© you i n today's mail thro© maps ©f 
the Ira Fern Property which I hare compiled from information 
gathered from the Mining Recorder's o f f i c e and the B.C.Dep't. 
©f Mines records. 

The descriptive notes and assays p e n c i l l e d i n on the 
40 scale plan and section ©f the workings were obtained from 
B.T.O'Gradys report i n tho 1928 report ©f the B.C.Minister ®f 
Mines.We hare been able t© obtain l i t t l e or no information 
as to the res u l t s ©f the work done by the C.M.& S. i n 1929 
and f30.Also have not been able to f i n d out the loc a t i o n of 
the lewere tunnel which 0 1Grady mentions i n his report.It 
was not shown on the photostat of the C.M.&S.map which we 
obtained from the Dep't.of Mines.Possibly there w i l l be some 
additi o n a l information on tho maps which V i c t o r i a i s sending you. 

After compiling the 200 scale claim map i t occurred 
to me that the NoTftrvein seems t© s t r i k e quite close to tho 
eastern boundary of the group and i t might be advisable to 
stake a group of elaims south from the boundary of the Standard 
to cover the ground open to the east of the group©This would 
involve the staking of three or possibly four claims. 

Yours very t r u l y , 

R.P.Jordan 

s 


